
Public Notice 
 

The City of Cisco intends to file an application with the USDA-Rural 
Development for funds to buy one (2) Chevrolet Tahoes to be used as Police 
Department vehicles to serve the citizens of Cisco.  A public meeting will be held 
at 5:30 p.m. on January 9, 2023, in the Council Chambers at 506 Conrad Hilton 
Blvd. to give citizens an opportunity to become acquainted with the proposed 
project and to comment on such items as economic impacts, service areas, or 
alternatives to the project. 


